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Mai Vang

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 11:05 AM
To: 'Tiffini Flynn Forslund'
Cc: Lisa Martin; Joanna Zimny
Subject: RE: Tiffini Flynn Forslund 534 St Albans St N 55104

Hi Tiffini, 
The hearing officer reviewed your assessment for $669 and she recommends deletion of the 
assessment; therefore, the hearing on July 8th is canceled.  The reason for the deletion is that we didn’t 
have sufficient documents showing that the clean up was done. 
 
Any questions, please let me know; otherwise, no further action is needed. 
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 
 
From: Tiffini Flynn Forslund <tiffiniflynnmn@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 10:40 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Tiffini Flynn Forslund 534 St Albans St N 55104 
 
I missed the call twice this morning. I am teaching summer school. I even called trying to not miss my 
turn. I was 5 th in cue. I left a message for Marsha Mormon.  
 
Please advise.  

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


